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August 6, 2020

Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Riverview Resource, M-1999-098 Annual Report

To whom it may concern:

Included with this annual report is information on noxious weed mitigation that occurred on
6/25/2019, which was not included with the previous annual report for reporting period 7/13/2019.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at
719-491-0288 or andre.laroche@us-aggregates.com.

Best regards,

Andre Laroche
Environmental Manager



